B. Labute

3120-20 / TUP 3C 19

From: Vince Smith

Sent: Sunday, December 08, 2019 12:37 PM

To: edwingrieve@shaw.ca

Cc: reachme@danielarbour.ca; Planning and Development Services;
arzeenahamir@shaw.ca; Russell Dyson; Ton Trieu

Subject: Plateau Road temporary use permit

I would like to start by thanking the Directors and staff for their time spent on this application As a member of the
Vanisle Airfield Society I support this application I would also like to thank the property owners and supporting
neighbours for the chance to use this property if approved

I would also like to comment on some of the park users concerns about fire and noise I have been mnvolved in drag
racing for more than 20 years, in all of my experience there has never been a fire causing property damage, we also
have taken many precautions to prevent fire The noise is part of the event that is hard to get away from, and as all
mvolved know this 1s why we have limited the hours of the testing I have a couple of suggestions ( I am not telling
anyone what to do ) there are several hours before and after the proposed events that there will be no noise.

We are asking for 6 days use in an entire year, if the earlier or later hours are not suitable for park users perhaps on
these dates they may use one of the several other parks available throughout the Comox Valley Thanks again Vince
Smith

2679 Meadowbrook Court, Courtenay

Sent from my iPad





